
 

LITERACY  NUMERACY  ICT  WORLD AROUND US  PDMU  PE 

Literacy Target 1: 
Identifying parts of 
speech (nouns, verbs, 
adjectives, adverbs, 
pronouns, proper nouns, 
prepositions) 
 
Literacy Target 2: 
Parts 1 and 2 of fantasy 
genre writing “Beyond 
the Door” 
 
Reading: Class novel 
Wonder, leisure reading 
of your choice, reading 
and discussing news 
articles from NewsDesk. 
 
 

Numeracy Target 1: 
Solving and writing 
algebraic equations, 
including function 
machines 
 
Numeracy Target 2: 
Weekly problem-solving 
challenge - Number Trios 

Exhibit your Work - Can 
you use iMovie, 
PowerPoint, BookCreator, 
ComicLife or other 
programs to show us 
what you have learned? 
 
Scratch - pupils can 
explore "how-to" videos 
to assist them in using 
computer coding to 
create games and 
animations. 
 
 
 
 
 

WAU Target 1: 

History - WW2 - The 
Battle of Dunkirk 

 

WAU Target 2: 

Science - Flight - 
Introductory lesson 

 

Fit for the Future: 
First lesson only - alcohol 

(Continuation) 
 
Daily aerobics, yoga, 
pilates or dance exercises 
are excellent for health 
but also mental wellbeing 
and are available on the 
websites listed below, 
among many others. 
 
 
 
 

Useful links/information 



PDFs of grammar activity 
sheets available on school 
website. Links to parts of 
speech online game 
below: 
https://www.abcya.co
m/games/parts_of_spe
ech  
 
“How Did YouTube 
Start?” article on 
NewsDesk 
 
 
 

PDFs of worksheets on 
website, PowerPoint also 
available for reminders. 
 
Number Trios challenge 
as PDF on school website. 
 

Various tutorials for 
Scratch computing 
projects: 
https://scratch.mit.edu/p
rojects/editor/?tutorial=g
etStarted  
 

Dunkirk PowerPoint and 
activity sheet available on 
school website. 

PowerPoint lesson and 
worksheet on Flight also 
on website alongside 
pictures 

 
 

All materials available as 
PDFS on school website. 
Only looking at the first 
session on alcohol.  
 
 

Useful websites: 
 
Mini Dance Workouts - 
https://www.youtube.co
m/playlist?list=PLC2C841
486EB885F1  
 
Cosmic Yoga for Tweens - 
https://www.youtube.co
m/watch?v=mz9Qq7vIUf
w  
 
Move to Learn - 
https://www.youtube.co
m/user/MovetoLearnMS  
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